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NDIR Submission from Geoff Lloyd 

Natural Disaster Insurance Review 

Dear Sirs, 

I refer to your advertisement in The Daily Telegraph of 14th July 2011 and note that 
contributions to the review are required by 21st July. 

As this period of only one week is insufficient to enable preparation of a suitable response 
I can only stress that any conclusions you reach must be based on a standard definition of 
“flood” and the use of plain English in insurance contracts. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

G Lloyd 

244 Galston Rd 
HORNSBY HEIGHTS NSW 2077 
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